
January 2018 AWSC Report D8 

 

Hello Panel 58, 

We had our first district meeting on Saturday January 20, 2018 we had 21 GR’s in attendance and voted in our new LDC 

and Events Chairs. We still have positions open which include Treasurer, Alateen, Archives, Serenity messenger and 

Speakers bureau.   

Our AISL will continue the tradition of having an AISL chair meeting prior to the district meeting to work together on 

projects, and to share ideas, experience, strength and hope. 

Fundraising: 

• Slogan fundraising Calendars with pre-printed event dates including AWSC, and Assembly are available for 

$12.00 each or 5 for $50.00.  This is great for the butterfly lover.  Buy one for your group.  

• Alateen Change for Change is still being collected at our meetings to help support our Alateens. 

Outreach: 

• We have been given the opportunity to get free Bus benches again this year, and will provide an address list 

once they are up and ready. 

• The Pens were left for the new panel to decide how to use them, and we have all 3 outreach positions filled so 

we will share more information later in the panel.  The positions are Public Information, Institutions, and CPC 

cooperating with the professional community. 

• Our outreach positions are also working together to purchase the Al-anon faces alcoholism books. 

Events: 

• D8 has been invited to participate in the AA Soberstock event again this year and we will have Alateen meetings, 

Al-anon meetings and an Al-anon speaker. If anyone wants to volunteer let us know. 

• A group has stepped up to chair our D8 Speakers Marathon; we will share that information once available. 

Convention: 

D8 is hosting the 2018 convention and we have been hard at work planning. Anyone interested in volunteering let us 

know. 

What’s Your Emoji?   

September 14-16, 2018 at the Renaissance Orlando at SeaWorld registration is $35 before 08-31-18. We have the 

following Souvenirs available drawstring backpack $15.00, Fan $5.00 and T-shirts are $15.00. For more information 

please look at our chairperson’s convention report.  

www.afgarea9.org/convention2018 

We look forward to a great panel, and see you all soon. 

I got better once I got busy! 

Di T – DR & Carmen S – AISL  


